GDGPSED/PC/20-21/005

G.D.GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, EAST DELHI INTEGRATED COMPUTER CLASSES

Classes I-VIII

Date: 6th May 2020

Dear Parent, Greetings of the day!

At the outset, I would like to thank all of you for adapting to online classes and having them being conducted smoothly and efficiently according to the Time Table.

In order to minimize the usage of screen time, the curriculum of computer, as per respective class, is being integrated with the other subjects and is being used to work on certain projects and activities which includes the topics being taught by the other subject teachers.

It is reiterated that there will be no lapse in the learning of Computer subject as it is already incorporated and worked on as projects of other subjects.

Seeking your cooperation in assisting you better! Stay Home, Stay Safe! Warm Regards,

Anupama Chopra Principal

(This is an electronically generated document, hence signatures are not required).